
 

                                                                                                                                                                        BY-EMAIL 

April 11, 2019 

Ms. Kirsten Walli                                                                                                                                                      

Board Secretary                                                                                                                                                                                   

Ontario Energy Board                                                                                                                                                  

2300 Yonge Street, 27
th

 Floor                                                                                                                                                 

Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4                                                                                                                                                      

boardsec@oeb.ca                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Dear Ms. Walli:  

RE:    EB-2019-0089 

Please be advised that the applicant has made some personnel changes in respect of this file, and would 

request the Board grant a one week extension to the dates anticipated by the parties.   

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Armen Chilian                                                                                                                                                                      

President / CEO                                                                                                                                                                             

cell: (519) 427 – 4289             

CC (by email):  peterbbudd@rogers.com  


